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August 10, 2022 

Dear Tribal Leader: 

As promised, I want to share the video announcement and presentation information for the Fiscal Year 

2021 Gross Gaming Revenue (GGR).  

Today on August 10, 2022, the National Indian Gaming Commission’s Vice Chair Jeannie Hovland and I 

announced the GGR results live on the tradeshow floor at the Oklahoma Indian Gaming Association 

Tradeshow and Conference (OIGA) at the Tulsa Convention Center, Tulsa, Oklahoma.   

The GGR announcement video, press release and information graphs can be found here.  I want to 

remind you we post announcements, updates, news, event information and opportunities on our social 

media platforms.  The Agency has Facebook, LinkedIn, and Twitter.  

We discussed the overall numbers, presented regional breakdowns and provided valuable insight into 

ongoing preparedness efforts, to ensure Tribal gaming remains strong. We are thankful to those who 

were able to join us live and in person. We are equally thankful we are able to share the information 

through multiple media and outreach efforts.  

If you have any questions about the announcement or need assistance, please contact NIGC public 

affairs staff at contactus@nigc.gov. 

Sincerely, 

E. Sequoyah Simermeyer

Chairman

https://youtu.be/wuCGy7Vq-5U
https://www.nigc.gov/public-affairs/conference-presentations
https://www.facebook.com/NIGCgov
https://www.linkedin.com/company/961075
https://twitter.com/NIGCgov
mailto:contactus@nigc.gov

